
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation to Parent Information Meeting for Year 7 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
On behalf of the staff and students of Lambton High School I would like to invite you to attend a parent meeting 
to receive important information to support your student’s transition to high school. Our aim is to provide 
valuable information about the transition program, to discuss with you aspects of high school life and provide 
details of the Year 7 curriculum.  
 
Due to ongoing COVID restrictions in schools we will be delivering this presentation through ZOOM (from 
5:30pm to 6:30pm) and be conducting a virtual campus tour of our school from 5:00pm.   
 

Topic: Lambton High Year 7 2022 Parent Meeting & "Campus Tours" 
Date:  Wednesday 10 March 2021 
Time:  5.30 to 6.30pm (Virtual Tours from 5:00pm) 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/67458225173?pwd=bkdhZTI0dlgxMGFGdHkwajUzMnNMdz09 
Meeting ID: 674 5822 5173 
Passcode: 468016 
 
 

During this presentation, we will highlight the many successful school based programs conducted at Lambton 
High School in welfare, learning support, environmental education, student leadership, gifted and talented 
education, in sport and in the creative and performing arts. At Lambton High School we believe in encouraging 
all students to take every opportunity to improve and widen their educational experience. 
 

Key programs at the school include: 

 e3 class (engage, enrich and extend) - This is designed to cater for students who perform at a high academic 
level and are highly motivated and keen to extend themselves in their learning. The main placement test 
date is Thursday 20 May 2021 (a second option is available on Friday 21 May 2021 for students unable to 
attend the main test date).  

 CAPA Enrichment - Encompasses NESA Drama, Music and Visual Arts syllabus content.  The course of study 
offers Year 7 students a combined creative arts experience.  After completing one year in the program 
students can then apply for an extension of this program for possible entry into the Acceleration program.  
Auditions will be held on Monday 17 May 2021 (Visual Arts/Drama) and Tuesday 18 May 2020 (Music). 
 

Applications for the e3 and CAPA Enrichment class close on Thursday 1 April 2021. 

"Applications and invitations to sit e3 testing and audition for the CAPA class will only be given and accepted 
from students that are zoned (and confirmed via 100 points ID) locally to Lambton High School for 2022." 

Further information can be found on the school website: www.lambton-h.schools.nsw.gov.au. Application to 
these programs is available to all students attending our partner schools and other interested schools and will 
be available on the school website from Thursday 11 March 2021. 
 

At Lambton High School we continue to be a proudly comprehensive high school committed to improving 
outcomes for all students and the professional development of staff to facilitate quality teaching and learning. 
We look forward to you joining us for this presentation.  
 
Yours in Public Education 

 
Mr Gary Bennett 
Principal 

1 March 2021 

 

LAMBTON HIGH SCHOOL 
Light The Way 
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